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To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
 Prevention Committee

Re: Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose) Amendment Bill 2016

I write over my concern with respect to the "abortion law reform" bill tabled by MP Rob
 Pyne.

I, and I suspect the majority of Queenslander's, oppose late term abortions. To abort a fully
 formed baby potentially days before birth equates to infanticide. To do such is not 'pro
 women' or 'pro choice' but brutal disrespect for human life. 

Sincerely 
Dr Alon Barnes
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